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Information about OTP system maintenance (bank card
payment)

Dear Student,

hereby we would like to inform you that according to the information received from
OTP Bank, bankcard payments through the OTP Bank’s system (POS, SimplePay)
will be suspended from 0:00 am to 8:00am on September 22nd, 2025.

We kindly ask you to consider this information upon fulfillment of payment
obligation.

Central Registrar’s Office
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